
WILLIAM G. CHANDLER 
230 PARK AVENUE 

NEWYORK1?, N.Y. 

SCRIPPS-HO :ARD 

Dear Amon : 

EWSPAPERS 

October 27, 1947. 

You have been so successful in moving Fort Worth 
into the ranks of the United s tates'" leading cities, 
that now I would like to ask that you move Fort Worth 
a little closer to New York. You have many affairs 
of importance , such as the unveiling of the Will Rogers 
Monument, which I would like to attend, but cannot do 
so because of the great distance between us . 

On my next visit, however, I will expect a person­
ally conducted Carter tour including the Will Rogers 
Memorial Coliseum and other new points of interest in 
Fort Worth . 

With personal regar ds and all good wishes, I am, 

Mr . Amon G. Carter , 
P. o. Box 1036, 
Fort Worth., 
Texas . 

WGC : JCL 


